COPY.
Floph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th October,1921.

Dear 8ir,
M.
¥ith reference to my letter of the 20th June
respecting the 8.8."BROUGHTY* (The Larme Slnpbuuding Co's

8.8.N0.80) I shall be glad if you Will
m

to how this case now stands.
I am, Dear Bitg,
Yours faithfully,

The Becretary, Secretary.
GLASGOW.




